
On behalf of Aberdeen City Council, Aberdeenshire Council and Transport Scotland we thank 
you for taking the time to view the exhibition material.

Anyone wishing to support, comment on, or object to the Draft Road Orders or Draft 
Compulsory Purchase Orders published in September 2007, may do so by writing to the 
address below by Friday 26 October 2007.  Comments on the Environmental Statement should 
also be made to the address below by the same date.  If a Public Local Inquiry is deemed 
necessary, all letters received by the closing date supporting, commenting on, or objecting to 
the Orders and Environmental Statement will be made available to the Reporter appointed by 
the Scottish Ministers.

Transport Scotland
Trunk Roads: Infrastructure and Professional Services

Buchanan House
58 Port Dundas Road

Glasgow
G4 0HF


